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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
You may be aware of footage of an unpleasant and vicious assault which took 
place on Monday evening away from the Academy.  Amongst others, it 
involved three students who attend the Link Unit attached to this 
establishment.  
  
Despite this happening away from the Academy, we have taken the strongest 
possible action against those who perpetrated it and those who stood by and 
encouraged it.  This is something we will not tolerate and I know that parents 
and the Amington community will feel the same.  
  
We are assisting the police with their enquiries and will ensure that all those 
who behaved so appallingly – whether from Amington Academy or elsewhere 
– are brought to justice.  
  
The incident itself is a concern, however the tendency of some people to 
share the footage with others is equally wrong and any student we find 
sharing the footage will also be dealt with appropriately. 
 
Thankfully, the student affected by the incident is safe and well following this 
distressing event.  
  
If you or your child have any concerns or would like to speak to me, please 
get in touch via the Academy.  We will continue to take the strongest action 
against anyone involved in unacceptable behaviour inside or outside the 
Academy and I know that we will have the full support of parents and students 
in doing so. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr J B Robson 
Principal 
 
 
 


